
CBS NEWS 
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524 West 57 Street 

New York, New York 10619 
(212) 765-4321 

Dear Mr. Newcomb: 

Thanks for your letter on the background of President 
Kennedy's Texas trip. We were already aware of the in- 
cidents you mention and document. 

I hope that you'll have a chance to watch our broadcast, 
scheduled for May 2, and that your obviously well- inform- 
ed interest in the subject will be rewarded, 

Cordially, 
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ohn Sharnik 

Producer 
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